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Investors Title will be making some behind-the-scenes changes to the website 
the evening of April 21, 2016.  This change may require resetting the "Remember 
My Selections" checkbox on the resource page and the "Save My Password" 
settings for logging into any secure section of the site.  It may also require 
resetting the “compatibility mode” to disabled on Internet Explorer.  For more 
information on adjusting these settings, click here.  
 

 

 
 

 

http://www.invtitle.com/docs/Internet%20Explorer%20Tips.pdf?123

